
NEWSLE�ER
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

For most of us, January is a time a reflecting on the past 
year and looking towards the future with fresh eyes.  It is a 
time of realigning goals and making new commitments.  We 
have taken time to do this in January, as well as preparing 
for the weight of a year full of new responsiblities and 
exciting opportunities.  We are elated to share some of this 
with you in this issue of our newletter.  As always thank you 
for partnering with us in giving and in prayer.  You all are also 
in our prayers.  We pray for a prosperous and fullfilling new 
year for all of you.

God bless,

Brad and Lorinda Litke
AIMers to Bolivia

JANUARY 2025

Bradley traveled to La Paz, Bolivia with our 
missionary, Bro. James Marse,  for a Men's 
meeting, where he spoke to the men with a 
short exhortation IN SPANISH He will be 
traveling more over the next few months 
with Bro. Marse for district trainings and 
elections.

Serving Communion at LPSC

We had a nice walk in the rain to visit 
with a local pastor on behalf of Bro. 
Marse while he was in the States.



SANTA CRUZ 
DISTRICT
MUSIC

PIANO CLASSES CONTINUE...

BRAD = LPSC MUSIC DIRECTORThe district had a local pastor 
who was the music director for 
the district and he asked to step 
down.  The district board asked 
Lorinda if she could help out as 
music director for the rest of 
the time we are assigned here.  

We attended a meeting with the 
district board.  We presented 
the idea of seminars for the 
local church musicians and we 
were given a resounding "yes!"  
Two are scheduled so far, one 
for February and one for March.  
We are working with the locals 
and even some friends in the 
States to help prepare well for 
these events!

We will start another beginner class and offer our graduating students 
from last semester a second class, starting mid-February.  We have 
had some interest from locals OUTSIDE the church and would love to 
see this as an outreach opportunity as well.  Below is the pastor's 
daughter of Los Pentecostales de Santa Cruz.  She is now able to play 
some songs for church after taking the first class.  We are excited to 
enable her and others to help serve in their local churches in this way!

The pastor of Los 
Pentecostales de Santa Cruz 
has asked Brad to be the Music 
Director for LPSC for the 
duration of our time in Santa 
Cruz.  He asked Lorinda to be a 
part of the team as well.  He 
asked us to focus on teaching 

the team more about how to 
worship through the music that 
they play and sing.  It is a tall order 
and we are praying that God will 
lead us to be able to help this 
music team in some way, as we 
lead them by example in worship.

@Salyluzmissions on FB and Instagram

TRIP TO PERU!
We are so excited to have the 
opportunity to attend the National 
Conference in Peru in March!  We 
hope to meet some of the local 
leaders, make new friends and 
learn a little more about the 
culture there!


